Primary School Together We Grow

Parent 'Open House' in The Library

The Principal warmly invites interested parents to one of the school's 'open house' sessions in the library this term.

Titled **Parenting for Learning**, the session provides an opportunity for parents to learn more about:

- The school's Business Plan and current areas of focus
- How parenting choices at home support schooling and student learning
- The LEAP (Linking Education and Parents) resource collection

When: Wednesday 26th February Week 4

Wednesday 11th March Week 6 Wednesday 25th March Week 8

Where: The Library

Time: 8.30am after school drop off until 9.15am.

Please RSVP to one of the above sessions for catering purposes, with your name and the year level/s of your child/children by the Monday of your chosen session week to Tania.Burke@education.wa.edu.au

We look forward to seeing you.